
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The area north of the Community Hall will have the 
most dramatic transformation as a considerable 
amount of trees will be removed to accommodate the 
sewer mainline and the equipment needed for 
directional drilling of the connections under the road. 
Consideration has also been given to future 
maintenance requirements of the sewer mainline. 
The contractor is working with the engineer to 
minimize the amount of landclearing required for the 
mainline and the service connections.  
 
 
 
The engineering firm of Dayton & Knight Ltd. will 
have a representative on site during the construction 
of the sewer system. If you have questions or require 
information on the project please contact the onsite 
representative.  The engineer’s main priority is to 
oversee the construction so there may be times that 
they cannot answer your inquiry right away but will be 
more than happy to get back to you in a timely 
manner. 
 
 
 

Curbstop connections at property line 
 
The contractor will be along Adams Road to place a 
stake at the property line of each lot to indicate where 
the curbstop would be situated. If the proposed 
location for the curbstop conflicts with the 
homeowners plan for the installation of the grinder 
pump (i.e. it is on the wrong side of the house) 
please let the contractor know as soon as possible. 
The engineer & contractor will work with the 
homeowner to find an alternative siting for the 
curbstop. 
 
 
 

Adams Road Construction Start 
 
At the Regional Board meeting on August 20, 2009 
the RDFFG was authorized to enter into an 
agreement with Sharp Construction Ltd. to construct 
the Summit Lake Community Sewer System. 
 
 
The contractor is gearing up to start with vegetation 
clearing along Adams Road to facilitate the 
installation of the mainline on the east side of the 
road.  
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Summit Lake Sewer System Steering Committee 
 
 

Wayne Cameron, Chairperson 
Terry Burgess, Electoral Area “G” Director 

Mike Millard 
Chris Wells 
Betty Abbs 

Cherry Corless 
 
 
 

Consulting Engineer 
 
 Scott Bilbrough, Dayton & Knight Ltd. 
 Cristina L’Heureux 
 

Construction Contractor  
 
 Mike Sims, Sharp Construction Ltd. 
 
 

Regional District Staff Contacts 
 

 Petra Wildauer  960-4483 
 Rachael Ryder  960-4481 
 Meredith Burmaster 960-4441 

 
 

Project Updates 
 
This newsletter was only sent to those properties 
along Adams Road as they are the ones that are 
initially impacted.  
 
As the project develops, newsletters will be sent out 
to keep residents informed of the progress. 
 
Information on grinder pump purchases and 
deadlines will also be made available.  


